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Latinos for America First Slams VP Harris's Choice of Tim Waltz as "Dangerous" and 

"Out of Touch" 

Houston, Texas – Latinos for America First, a leading advocacy group dedicated to promoting 

conservative values and policies, today condemned Vice President Kamala Harris's selection of 

Minnesota Governor Tim Waltz as her running mate. The group argues that Waltz, a self-

proclaimed "progressive" and "radical leftist," is out of touch with the concerns of everyday 

Americans and represents a dangerously liberal approach to policy. 

"Tim Waltz's views on immigration are a slap in the face to hardworking American citizens who 

are struggling to make ends meet," said Bianca Gracia, President and Founder of Latinos for 

America First. "His support for open borders, sanctuary cities, and sanctuary states is a recipe for 

disaster. It's outrageous that he believes taxpayer dollars should be used to provide illegal aliens 

with 5-star hotels, monthly stipends, and free healthcare, while American citizens are going 

broke and can't even feed their families." 

Gracia continued, "This choice by Vice President Harris clearly indicates that the radical left has 

taken control of the Democratic Party. It's time for the American people to wake up and realize 

that the Democrats are more interested in catering to illegal aliens than in protecting the interests 

of our own citizens." 

Latinos for America First calls on all Americans to reject the dangerous and out-of-touch policies 

of the Biden-Harris administration and to support candidates who prioritize the interests of 

American citizens. The group is actively mobilizing Latino voters in key states like Nevada, 

Arizona, and New Mexico to ensure that the America First movement prevails in the upcoming 

election. 

 


